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SECURITY ADVISORY FOR INDIAN CITIZENS/TOURISTS VISITING
GEORGIA

It has come to the notice of the Embassy that the incidents of
violence, loot and robbery targeting visiting Indian tourists have been
rising in Georgia near the City Centre. The incidents of robbery, loot are
being carried out by a gang of teenagers/kids under organized crime.
Recently, few such incidents took place against Indian tourists. Police
have often not taken adequate action despite complaints.

2. In view of the increasing incidents of violence, loot and robbery in
Thilisi, Georgia, the Embassy has strongly taken up these cases with
the relevant Georgian authorities and would advise Indian
citizens/tourists to take necessary precaution to ensure physical safety
while visiting Georgia and avoid visiting crowded places in Georgia,
particularly in Tbilisi.

3. In case of such incidents, Embassy may be contacted at the
following contact numbers.

Emergency mobile number: +374 55009118
Tel No. +374 10 539 173/174/175
Email: cons.yerevan@mea.gov.in

hoc.yerevan@mea.gov.in
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